Welcome to
Jenison Junior
High School

Seventh Grade Orientation:

Sixth grade students and their parents are invited to attend Seventh Grade
Orientation on Wednesday, February 12, 2025 or Thursday, February 13,
2025 at 7:00 pm in the Junior High School Gym. February 12 will be for
Pinewood, Rosewood, and Sandy Hill. February 13 will be for Bauerwood,
Bursley, and El Puente. During orientation, we will discuss the upcoming
transition, share opportunities to get involved, and provide time to ask
scheduling questions. We look forward to seeing you there!

If you are unable to attend the Seventh Grade Orientation for your student’s
elementary school, please feel free to attend the other evening. If you are
unable to attend either of our in-person orientations, please view our
presentation, course descriptions, and scheduling documents on the Junior
High website at https://bit.lv/3ZZYxwP.

Seventh Grade Scheduling Process:

e Sixth grade students will receive scheduling forms in their Friday Folders
on Thursday, February 6, 2025. Additional information and course
descriptions can be found on the Junior High website at
https://bit.ly/3ZZYxwP.

e At Seventh Grade Orientation, we will provide an opportunity for
students and parents to ask scheduling questions.

e Sixth grade students will need to return their scheduling forms to their
homeroom teachers by Friday, February 14, 2025.

e Sixth grade students will input their scheduling requests in PowerSchool
with their homeroom teachers and Junior High staff the following week.
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